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February 7, 1975

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

University of Minnesota

College of Medical Science

School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate #27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

It pleases me to inform you that at the meetings last
weekend, it was unanimously agreed to designate the Steering
Committee as the main continuing body of the CDP~CDPA to carry
out the remaining functions of these studies, principally the
writing of papers. You were unanimously elected to the Steering
Committee, with the thought in everyone's mind that you really
had been a part of it all along, despite the brief period during
which your resignation held sway.

I look forward very much to our working together on these
matters.

All the best.
dially,

(7

Je iah Stgmler, M.D.

JS/nd

Dictated but not read

CcCs Dr. 'Kv Bexge
Dr. C. Klimt
Dr. W. Zukel
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